
 
 

 
Expression of interest for a post-doctoral position at the Department of 

Biomedical Research, Ioannina, Greece 
 

The Department of Biomedical Research in Ioannina/Greece invites PhD holders 

to express their interest for a postdoctoral fellowship to study the role of the 

endothelium in Alzheimer's neurodegenerative disease, using in vitro cell co-

culture models. The study will focus on the role of vesicular traffic and intercellular 

communication between endothelial and neuronal cells.  

For expression of interest, please contact the following email 

address: savvas_christoforidis@imbb.forth.gr 
 

 


